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t rt Clerk's Office 
N.C. Utilities Commission 

Ms. Renne C. Vance, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 

Re: Docket Nos. E-100, Sub 113; E-100, Sub 121; and M-100, Sub 124 

Dear Ms. Vance: 

On December 8, 2010, the Public Staff advised the Commission that it had 
begun working with the affected electric and natural gas utilities to develop a 
proposal for streamlining and updating the Commission's Revised Guidelines for 
Resolution of Issues Regarding Incentive Programs and hoped to be able to 
present a proposal to the Commission by March 31, 2011. The Public Staff 
needs additional time and hopes to present this proposal to the Commission in 
the near future. 

Sincerely yours, 

Elizabeth A. Denning ( ^ J 
Staff Attorney 
elizabeth.denning@psncuc.nc.gov 
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Executive Director 
733-2435 

Accounting 
733-4279 

Communications 
733-2810 

Consumer Services 
733-9277 

Economic Research 
733-2902 

Electric 
733-2267 

Legal 
733-6110 

Natural Gas 
733-4326 

Transportation 
733-7766 

Water 
733-5610 
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